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Dear Parents/Caregivers

As an essential part of the Stage One History unit, titled Past and
Present Family Life, | am asking students to bring in several items from
home.

1. A photo of their immediate family

2. A range of recent photos of your child

3. Photos of their parents/grandparents when they were children
and young adults.

These photos will form the basis of future discussions relating to how
families have changed over the years, including what people wore and
the types of photos taken.

Please give these photos to your child’s class teacher who will pass
them on to me.

Please feel free to send in scanned copies of these photos instead of
the originals. Any original photos will be scanned and returned to you.

If you have any queries relating to this, please do not hesitate to ask.
Yours faithfully

Julie-Anne Hywood
Stage 1 History & Geography teacher



